
METRO DISTRICT 
 

URGENT INFORMATION 
With the recent News Release of closures 

from Governor Polis, The District will be 

closing the Community Center/Fitness 

Area for any events until further Notice. 

The District will be following daily updates 

and information about COVID-19 and will 

reopen the Community Center/Fitness 

Area when the government and/or 

medical field specialist feel that it is safe to 

return to large group gathering and 

socializing.  

Thank you for your patience’s and 

cooperation during this time of 

uncertainty.  STMD/SWTMD  


